
 
 

2023 ASLE GRADUATE STUDENT PAPER AWARDS 
Submission Requirements and Instructions 
 

The Association for the Study of Literature and Environment (ASLE) will once 
again honor the best work of graduate students by presenting awards for 
presentations made at its 2023 conference, to be held July 9-12, 2023, in 
Portland, OR.  

 
• One awardee, and up to two honorable mention recipients, will be chosen from the 

submissions of eligible work. 

• Both scholarly papers in any aspect of the environmental humanities or any genre of 

environmental creative writing by a graduate student presented at the conference are eligible 

for the awards. 

• Those submitting papers must be presenting at the conference, be members of ASLE or an 

international affiliate, and should be or have been enrolled as a graduate student at some 

time within seven months of the conference dates. 

• Award includes a prize of $100 and publication in ISLE: Interdisciplinary Studies in Literature 

and Environment; all honorable mention recipients will receive a prize of $100. 

• The content that is submitted for the awards must be essentially the same content that is 

presented at the conference. Submissions longer than 12 double-spaced pages (works cited 

excluded) will not be accepted. 

 
Papers must be submitted as an email attachment in a standard format (doc, docx, or pdf) no later 
than June 5, 2023. 
 
Send to Sylvan Goldberg, Graduate Student Paper Award Coordinator, at 
aslegradawards@gmail.com. 

mailto:aslegradawards@gmail.com

